
English Mathematics
1J have worked very hard this 

semester. Last term, we 
wrote informative writing about animals 

and insects. This term we have learnt 
about procedures and have enjoyed 

making some tasty treats.

Lots of topics have been covered 
this semester in Maths. We have 

learnt about addition and 
subtraction, partitioning and number 

bonds of 10. We have also investigated 
time and fractions.

History and Science & Technology SRC and Class Captains
This semester we learnt all about 
features of places. In Science & 

Technology we have investigated 
Material World and Physical World.

Our SRC representative, Charmie, has 
represented us with pride and has 

been an outstanding member of the 
Fair Squad. Adhieu has been a 

dedicated Class Captain. Thank you!

2023 Snapshots Attendance Matters
This year we have been encouraging 

everyone to come to school every day 
as long as they are feeling well.

Congratulations Dante, Chloe, Kezia, 
Charmie and Janelle on your 

outstanding attendance this semester.

Seesaw
1J have worked very hard this year to 
create an impressive digital portfolio. 

Each week, students have uploaded a 
photo of work they are proud of, so 

make sure to have a look at everything 
we have been posting through the 

year!

Thank you for an amazing year 1J! We have made some incredible memories this 
year and I will miss you all. I wish you all a happy and safe holiday. I hope 

you enjoy spending time with your family!

♡ Miss Vol pato
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